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November 29, 1991

LETTER ACCOMPANYING 1992 DUES
LETTER
November 29, 1991 TO: MEMBERS - ONE PER COMPLEX NO. 64-91 RE: Letter Accompanying
1992 Dues Letter __________________________________________________________ We have
discovered a typographical error on page 2 of the letter from Institute Chairman, James
Riepe that accompanied the 1992 dues billing sent to you last week. Enclosed is a
corrected page 2 to replace the original page. If you would like to have a complete copy of
the letter, please contact Ginny Echeverria, our Director of Membership Services at
202/955-3558. C. Richard Pogue Executive Vice President Enclosure
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